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RE: Draft revised Registration standard: Continuing professional development

Dear Anne,

RACMA is thankful to the Medical Board of Australia, for providing our college an opportunity
to provide feedback on this important consultation paper.

We have re-visited the draft revised registration standard and after further consultation with
the Continuous Education Program Committee, who have the responsibility for setting CPD
standards and requirements for our members, we are satisfied that the draft addresses CPD
arrangements and requirements for medical practitioners. Accordingly, we have no further
comments or feedback to provide.

If | can be of any further assistance to provide further information on this matter, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Melanie Saba
Chief Executive



